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Well Done 

Year 4 Ruby 

Acorns R1– 95.79% 

Conkers R2– 86.67% 

Year 1 Garnet– 95.33% 

Year 1 Amethyst– 96.36% 

Year 2 Aquamarine– 93.35% 

Year 3 Pearl - 97.14% 

Year 3 Emerald– 97.69% 

Year 4 Ruby– 94.83% 

Year 4 Peridot– 92.41% 

Year 5 Opal - 95.19% 

Year 5 Sapphire-  97.39% 

Year 6 Topaz– 95.88% 

Year 6 Turquoise– 98.82% 

Whole School– 95.14% 

 

Remember we are aiming 

for AT LEAST 96% 

KS2  
winner! 

Dear Parents and carers, 

It’s that time of year again where we start to prepare for 
the festive season otherwise known as Christmas. This will 
be my first Christmas at Carrwood and I am very excited to 
be a part of the celebrations. Our Christmas decorations 
will be put up at the beginning of December and children in 
Key Stage 1 have already begun auditioning for a role in 
the Nativity production of ‘Whoops a Daisy, Angel’. We 
have our Christmas Fayre on Monday 10th December from 
3-4pm and children will be attending Pantomimes that 
week too. We are very excited to have a slight change to 
our ‘Carols around the Tree’ service. Due to our successful 
Harvest Festival Assembly, Mrs Wilcock has produced an 
assembly with a narrative of the birth of Jesus which will 
be performed alongside traditional Christmas songs. There 
will be a performance of this assembly in the morning and 
another performance in the afternoon on Thursday 20th 
December. I will send out a letter next week with further 
information. 

I also feel that this time of year is time for reflection and I 
can’t actually believe that I have been at Carrwood for 
nearly a whole year! I can’t help but to stop and think 
about how grateful I am to be part of this school  
community. It’s been an amazing year so far and I truly 
feel that school is going from strength to strength. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Ruth Biller 



Acorns R1 Jake Improved attitude to his learning 

Conkers R2 Olivia For her creativity and enthusiasm 

Year 1 Garnet Casey For his brilliant attitude in both his work and in the classroom 

Year 1 Amethyst Emmie 
For working so hard to form letters and numbers correctly in all of her 

books 

Year 2  

Aquamarine 
Riley For an improved attitude to learning and for neat handwriting 

Year 3 Emerald Rebecca For learning her times tables in maths 

Year 3 Pearl Patrycja For brilliant work, and her report writing 

Year 4 Peridot Logan  Contributing ideas in class and growing in confidence 

Year 4 Ruby Aimee For creating some impressive artwork 

Year 5 Sapphire 
Ari 

Lewis 

For settling well and for being a great addition to Y5 

For an amazing week of hard work and grown up behaviour 

Year 5 Opal 
Whole 

Class 
For brilliant work in English 

Year 6 Topaz Thomas For his improved behaviour and effort in class 

Year 6 Turquoise Alfie For all round excellent effort  

Acorns Jimmi 

Conkers Noah 

Y1 Garnet John 

Y1 Amethyst Leighton 

Y2 Aquamarine Lauren 

Year 3 Pearl Aimee leigh 

Year 3 Emerald Lilly-mae 

Year 4 Ruby Shaun 

Year 4 Peridot Jayden 

Year 5 Opal Vladislavs 

Year 5 Sapphire Skye 

Year 6  Topaz Caitlin 

Year 6 Turquoise Tobias 

Table of Honour 

 


